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TIME: 
PLACE: 

6:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

November 3, 2005 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 
James Singer 
Robert Corbin 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Public Works Director Robert James 
Operations Manager Mary Lou Pence 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Kuschnerus 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Economic Development Administrator William Covell 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Residents: Phil Whittaker 
Doug Galusha 

Mr. Compton moved that Council convene into Executive Session to discuss real estate 
and litigation. Mr. Cline seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes in favor of 
the motion. At such time, after no official business was conducted, Mr. Corbin moved that they 
adjourn out of Executive Session. Mr. Compton seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted 
in seven ayes in favor of the motion. 

Council met to review the Annual Budget for 2006. Council Finance Committee 
Chairman, James Singer, presided during the Budget review. 

Mr. Horn advised that Council would be receiving the new fees for Benham's Grove; and 
would be forthcoming in Council's packets . 



• 

Council concurred that The Centerville Noon Optimist Club can use the parking lot 
(adjacent to the license bureau) on Kalaman Way for the 2005 Christmas Tree Sales. 

Approved~ A1~ ~ 
.Mark Kingseed, May 

Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 


